
Vector Group to Host First Quarter 2022 Results Conference Call

May 3, 2022

MIAMI--(BUSINESS WIRE)--May 3, 2022-- Vector Group Ltd. (NYSE: VGR) will conduct a conference call and webcast to discuss its first quarter
results on Tuesday, May 10, 2022 at 8:30 a.m. (ET).

Investors can access the call by dialing 800-420-1271 and entering 43785 as the conference ID number. The call will also be available via live webcast
at https://www.webcaster4.com/Webcast/Page/2271/45487. Webcast participants should allot extra time before the webcast begins to register.

A replay of the call will be available shortly after the call ends on May 10, 2022 through May 24, 2022. To access the replay, dial 888-566-0161 and
enter 43785 as the conference ID number. The archived webcast will also be available at https://www.webcaster4.com/Webcast/Page/2271/45487.

Vector Group is a holding company for Liggett Group LLC, Vector Tobacco LLC and New Valley LLC. Additional information concerning the company is
available on the Company's website, www.VectorGroupLtd.com.

View source version on businesswire.com: https://www.businesswire.com/news/home/20220503006161/en/

Emily Claffey/Benjamin Spicehandler/Columbia Clancy
Sard Verbinnen & Co.
212-687-8080

Source: Vector Group Ltd.

https://cts.businesswire.com/ct/CT?id=smartlink&url=https%3A%2F%2Fnam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com%2F%3Furl%3Dhttps%253A%252F%252Fwww.webcaster4.com%252FWebcast%252FPage%252F2271%252F45487%26data%3D05%257C01%257CELake%2540SARDVERB.com%257Cc86d254623054b86b48f08da2c7819b1%257Cdfc7827b9c274ffbb94f96d3b0b06aa1%257C0%257C0%257C637871191587398864%257CUnknown%257CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%253D%257C3000%257C%257C%257C%26sdata%3DHBW2JJqh%252BwfO5B7l3qj1kcYQCpZP25S%252FrWBlllAulVk%253D%26reserved%3D0&esheet=52706861&newsitemid=20220503006161&lan=en-US&anchor=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.webcaster4.com%2FWebcast%2FPage%2F2271%2F45487&index=1&md5=0ace00d7a4d0415799870145a84a8261
https://cts.businesswire.com/ct/CT?id=smartlink&url=https%3A%2F%2Fnam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com%2F%3Furl%3Dhttps%253A%252F%252Fwww.webcaster4.com%252FWebcast%252FPage%252F2271%252F45487%26data%3D05%257C01%257CELake%2540SARDVERB.com%257Cc86d254623054b86b48f08da2c7819b1%257Cdfc7827b9c274ffbb94f96d3b0b06aa1%257C0%257C0%257C637871191587398864%257CUnknown%257CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%253D%257C3000%257C%257C%257C%26sdata%3DHBW2JJqh%252BwfO5B7l3qj1kcYQCpZP25S%252FrWBlllAulVk%253D%26reserved%3D0&esheet=52706861&newsitemid=20220503006161&lan=en-US&anchor=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.webcaster4.com%2FWebcast%2FPage%2F2271%2F45487&index=2&md5=752c6789845f38c38f841b5d5ebf7cd4
https://cts.businesswire.com/ct/CT?id=smartlink&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.VectorGroupLtd.com&esheet=52706861&newsitemid=20220503006161&lan=en-US&anchor=www.VectorGroupLtd.com&index=3&md5=105692815b9bd68803fd793fcaa54f9b
http://businesswire.com/
https://www.businesswire.com/news/home/20220503006161/en/

